
Long Sutton Primary School 

Class Newsletter 

Year 2 

Class Teachers: Pheasants—Miss Law 

Doves—Miss Nichols and Miss Stretton (Mon) 

Teaching Assistants: Mrs Crisp, Mrs Claxton and Miss Salter 

Welcome back to the Summer term. We’re looking forward to getting outside and learning even more! 

Our ‘Enquiry Question’ for this term is: 

‘How does the geography of St Lucia compare to where we live? 

This question will guide our learning in our Humanities lessons and where possible, we will make cross-curricular links. 

Curriculum 

Maths  Statistics 

  Position and Direction 

English  Poem - 10 things found in a wizard’s pocket  

  Narrative - The Magic Finger 

Science  Living Things and Their Habitats 

Humanities ‘How does the geography of St Lucia           

  compare to where we live? 

Art  Textiles - Carnival Headpiece  

PE  Striking and Fielding  

  Invasion Games  

Music               Tanczymy Labada 

RE  How important is the Qur’an to Muslims? 

PSHE  Changing Me 

 

PE Days: 

 Monday and Thursday afternoon 

Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is brought into school on 

Monday morning and taken home to wash on Friday        

afternoon. Earrings must not be worn for PE and long hair 

must be tied back.  

Reading 

We continue to follow the Little Wandle scheme with 

reading lessons throughout the week. 

Children working on phonics will continue to be given a 

Little Wandle scheme book each week.  

Children in the fluency groups have access to the Col-

lins e-books and can also choose their own ‘We read’ 

book each week. 

Homework 

Weekly homework for Year 2 consists of: 

 Reading at home at least 3 times per week—

however long you can fit in. 

 Numbots and TT Rockstars—online 

 

Useful Websites 

For parents | Letters and Sounds 

(littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk)  

How to tell the time - BBC Bitesize     

Get In Touch 

If you would like to speak to any member of the Year 2 

team, then you can of course speak to us at the door 

at drop off and pick up time. 

Alternatively, if you wish to make an appointment to 

speak to us, then please contact the office: 

Telephone Number: 01406 363381 

E-mail: enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/#tabnametabBooksComingHome
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/#tabnametabBooksComingHome
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zcmdwxs
mailto:enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org

